Governance Committee 18th November 2024
Report of the Clerk/RFO on proposals for the 2025/26 Governance Committee budget.
Governance Committee is requested to consider and recommend a proposed Governance Committee budget for 2025/26. Also see Appendix 1.
Changes to the Governance budget are proposed as follows:
1. to reduce the Library budget (line 2020) from £5,000 to £1,000 in 2025/26. The reason to reduce it is a) the original purpose of the budget is unlikely to happen in 2025/26 but b) some budget should be left in case there are other unforeseen expenses related to the Library project and it also provides a line for injection of reserves/grants if needed.

2. to reduce the website budget (line 2010) from £1,000 to £500 in 2025/26. The new website provided by Cuttlefish at the same cost as the previous provider (23commune) is performing well and there appears to be no specific works we need to do for a fee. However a small budget is retained in case small troubleshooting items are required for a fee. 

3. [bookmark: _Hlk181796735]Increase the Finance software budget (line 2015) from £1,304.70 to £1,500 to take account of cost of living rises.

4. Set the Planning budget (line 2026) used for Neighbourhood Development Planning) at £6,000. This will be funded by a grant (likely) or reserves.

Resolution: to approve items 1-4 above thus reducing the overall Governance budget by £3,904.70 and recommending to Full Council a budget for 2025/26 of £20,000.
